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August 27, 2018 

 

 

 

 

RE: RFP No. AAS-APS-2018-001 for Adult Protection Services 

Notice of Cancellation 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

 

Thank you for your interest in the Mississippi Department of Human Services (MDHS) Request 

for Proposals (RFP) No. AAS-APS-2018-001 for Adult Protection Services. 

 

This notice is posted to inform all interested parties that, in the best interest of the State, MDHS 

hereby cancels RFP No. AAS-APS-2018-001 pursuant to Section 3-301.04.3(e) of the Public 

Procurement Review Board, Office of Personal Service Contract Review Rules and Regulations.  

Section 3-301.04.3(e) provides that procurement may be cancelled by the agency when “the 

agency discovers an issue of competition, fairness or transparency.” 

 

MDHS greatly appreciates your interest in RFP No. AAS-APS-2018-001.  MDHS intends to issue 

another solicitation for these services in the near future and encourages any interested company to 

submit a response. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jacob Black 

  p.p. John Davis 

Executive Director 
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